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QUICK UPDATE!

We also want to say a big thank you to Jamie for stepping into the role of interim
director during the transition phase.  

September and October have been really busy months at the MDC!  Site 3 is finally
up and running, lots of kids were moved to new sites, and we welcomed our new
director, Kay Beskorovayny.

Hopefully, things will start to calm down as everyone figures out their new places.  
We appreciate everyone’s patience and understanding in all these changes - we
have the best families and staff!
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MEET THE NEW DIRECTOR

When I first moved to Saskatchewan, I was employed by NESD (EA), I then took a
position with NECEP (Job Coach) in Tisdale, and my last position was with a
daycare in Nipawin. I have worked with children for over 20 years in various
capacities. While employed with the daycare, 8 years ago I started as an EA Co-
ordinator, then became an Assistant Director, and then took on the Directorship
position.

Hi everyone, my name is Kay Beskorovayny. My husband Dennis and I reside just
outside of Gronlid on the family farm where my husband was raised. I’m originally
from Alberta and I have been in Saskatchewan for the last 15 years. We have five
grown children (2 girls and 3 boys) & their partners and we also have twin
granddaughters.

I love to travel, spend time with my family and
friends, and I enjoy reading in my spare time. 

I am excited for this new challenge and
opportunity in my life and I look forward to
meeting each and every board member,
parent/caregiver, and staff member, and getting
to know all of the gifts that we get to work with
every day being your children.

Please feel free to drop in and introduce yourself
we have an open-door policy. I look forward to
working alongside all of you! 

- Kay



Please ensure your children have weather-appropriate outdoor clothing so we can get
outside as often as possible.

It is starting to cool down, so please remember to send mitts and toques to daycare. 

Please be sure to contact the daycare via HiMama if your children won’t be in.

There’s been a lot of viruses around so please keep your children home if they are
feeling unwell. If you have any questions about our current sick policy it is located on our
website! 

REMINDERS

Melfort Daycare Co-operativeMelfort Daycare Co-operative

Each room at the daycare has an Amazon Wishlist for items they feel
would benefit the children in their rooms.  Items can be purchased

from the list or similar items may be donated directly to the daycare.  
Check out the wishlist here: bit.ly/mdcwishlist

The Board of Directors is always looking for more members! You could
sit on the Board and be responsible for some of the decisions

involving the daycare, or you can sit on a committee and focus your
work on policy or fundraising, for example! Check out our Meet the

Board page on the MDC website for more information! 

LOOKING TO GIVE BACK?

CONNECT WITH US!

@melfortdaycare

melfort daycare co-opertive

www.melfortdaycarecooperative.com

melfort.daycare@sasktel.net

Site 1: (306) 752-5565
Site 2: (306) 752-3220
Director's Cell: (306) 921-9292
(Cell phone is on from 6:30am - 6:30pm, M-F)

OGIES PEROGIES
FUNDRAISER

Thank you for another
successful Ogies Perogies

fundraiser! We raised $2440!
Enjoy your perogies!

Thank you to Shelbi Trach,
Tassie Hurd, Taneyl Peterson
and the management team
for helping sort and organize
all those items for pick up!  


